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Chatham County Animal Services Closed Saturday, 10/22/22 
 

Chatham County, GA (October 20, 2022) – Chatham County Animal Services staff will be participating in Wag-
O-Ween in downtown Savannah on Saturday, October 22nd.  The animal shelter will be closed to the public 
for this day since staff will be offsite, but Animal Services street operations will continue unaffected by the 
event. 

Wag-O-Ween is an annual charity event produced by Renegade Paws Rescue for the benefit of local animal 
rescues and shelters.  
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Contact: 
Sally Jackson 
Public Information Office 
Chatham County, GA 
Office: (912) 652-7968 
Email: smcjackson@chathamcounty.org 
 
 


